
 

 

 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
As the last summer term approaches we would like to begin preparing our nursery children for their next stage in 
learning.  It is important to us that your child gets high quality learning experiences throughout their nursery day.  The 
session begins at 9.00am and learning starts promptly. To help us to create a settled, consistent learning environment 
that enables your child to get the most from their nursery experience, we would like to remind you of our nursery 
session times. 
 
Morning session: 
 
9.00am- 12.00pm 
 
(Parents/ Carers may drop off from 8.50am-9.00am) 
 
If you need to collect your child earlier than 12.00pm please inform a member of staff at the beginning of the session.  
 
 
 
_________________________________________________________________ 
 
Afternoon session: 
 
 
12.30pm-3.30pm 
 
(Parents may collect from 3.20pm- 3.30pm)  
 
The end of day routine is an important part of the nursery day. During this time children have time to reflect on their 
day and read a story before home-time. Collecting your child earlier than 3.20pm can be disruptive to children’s 
learning.  We therefore ask that if you need to collect your child before 3.20pm to let the nursery staff know in 
advance. We can then help your child to get ready for collection without disrupting the learning of the other children.  
 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
 
 
Miss Wallace (EYFS Lead) & The Nursery Team 

 


